



December 19, 2019
Chris Merritt
Utah Division of State History
300 Rio Grande Street
SLC, UT  84101-1182

RE:  Project Name and Address 
        HOME Program 

Dear Chris:

In accordance with Section 106 of the National Historic Preservation Act and its implementing regulations, 36 CFR Part 800, we are providing information for your review and concurrence regarding the above-referenced project.  It is being considered for assistance in the HOME Investment Partnership Program (HOME) and is subject to review under 24 CFR Part [50 or 58].  

The Name of Project is a multi-family housing project that will be located at enter address.  It has been awarded funding from State of Utah, Department of Workforce Services, Housing & Community Development Division in the amount of (enter amount).  Based on our research, we have defined the Area of Potential Effect (APE) as (enter the boundary of the project property OR other boundary].  
Attached for your review are copies of relevant documents that support our finding.  This documentation satisfies requirements set forth at §800.11(d).
· A description of project location, including street address and map.  
· Photos of project area
· Scope of Work proposed
· Contact Information (phone, fax and email) 

We have performed a site review of the project and its location and have made a finding of “No Historic Properties Affected” pursuant to 36 CFR 800.4(d)(1). In accordance with §800.4(d)(1)(i), your office has thirty days to object to this finding. Please respond within this timeframe, otherwise we will assume that you concur with our finding.  If you have questions regarding this finding, please call (385) 377-3338.


Sincerely,

____________________________________           _______________________________
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